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June 11th 2024

Subject: Heartfelt Thanks for a Successful International Benchrest Shooters Event
Weikert Group Match -June 8-9, 2024

Dear Team,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to extend my deepest gratitude and
appreciation to each and every one of you for your outstanding efforts in making
the recent International Benchrest Shooters event a remarkable success. From
meticulous planning to flawless execution, every aspect of this event was handled
with utmost professionalism and dedication. Your hard work and commitment were
evident in the seamless coordination, ensuring that every participant had an
exceptional experience. The winds and range conditions were relentlessly tough.

To our event organizers, your attention to detail and proactive problem-solving were
instrumental in setting the stage for success. Your ability to foresee challenges and
address them before they became issues ensured the smooth running of the event.

Our support staff, your tireless efforts behind the scenes did not go unnoticed.
Whether it was setting up the ranges, managing registrations, or providing
hospitality, your dedication played a crucial role in creating a welcoming and
efficient environment. Your willingness to go above and beyond, made a significant
difference.

A special mention to our safety officers and range officers, whose vigilance and
adherence to safety protocols ensured a secure and enjoyable event for all. Your
commitment to maintaining the highest standards of safety is commendable and
greatly appreciated by all participants. Mark, you are a Boss at this!

Lastly, to our volunteers, your enthusiasm and hard work were infectious. Your
assistance in various capacities helped keep the event running smoothly and
contributed significantly to its overall success. Your spirit of volunteerism is what
makes events like these possible and memorable.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support and dedication. The success of



the International Benchrest Shooters event is a testament to what we can achieve
when we work together as a team. I look forward to continuing this journey of
excellence with you all. Thank you Mark Trutt, Dale and Russ Boop.

Warm regards,

Jeff Peinhardt

IBS President


